The John Wornall House  Museum

In December, 2008, on a very cold and snowy night, Debbe joined another local paranormal group, Kansas City Paranormal Investigations, in conducting an investigation into the John Wornall House Museum. Some of the information received by the investigators prior to the investigation was of a male apparition smoking a pipe on the staircase; the sound of foot steps on and around the staircase; and a little boy peaking around the corner.  As the investigators began to set up equipment, Debbe sat a camera to record the staircase facing the children’s' room in the hopes of catching an alleged apparition moving from the master bedroom into the children's room.   While doing so, Debbe had her digital voice recorder on and captured a male voice.   Please refer to the EVP’s below. Debbe reports on seeing shadows.   An investigator with Kansas City Paranormal Investigators was made uneasy and received high EMF readings (interactive with Debbe) from the Carriage House.  The EMF detector Debbe had been using during this investigation went from green to red in seconds.  During this time, Debbe reports that she felt the sensation of being touched on the lower part of her body.  While sensing same, Debbe also heard a male husky voice whispering in her left ear.   Debbe obtained EVP’s and photographs of the outside of the residence please refer below. Based on this investigation, it was the conclusion of Debbe that the John Wornall House Museum did have significant paranormal activity of a male, female and children.  

Debbe followed up with some historical research on the John Wornall House, some of which had already been documented by her family.   Debbe's research focused on the genealogy of John B. Wornall.   The John Wornall House Museum staff knew very little about Mr. Wornall's family history and newly uncovered information regarding his first wife was provided to them in a CD and three-ring bound notebook containing the history performed by Debbe. The genealogy document prepared by Debbe is set forth below in case you are interested in learning more. CCPRS would recommend everyone to put the John Wornall House Museum onto their list of places to visit.   Guided tours take visitors through the house where you can experience for yourself the daily life of a wealthy, pre-Civil War family and be sure to stop and visit the museum gift store and take a tour of the beautiful gardens.  The Museum features several special events through the year, including children's classes, adult workshops and Christmas tours.   You can contact the John Wornall House Museum staff at the phone number or webpage listed above for more information.  
